
 

  

 

28th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 ‘Kick start’ Evening 

I am delighted to invite you and your child to our Year 11 ‘Kick start’ Evening on Thursday 12th October. The 

event will run from 4:30pm until 6:15pm. 

The aim of the evening is to explain: 

• Key dates for the year 

• Exams and exam preparation 

• Revision/booster sessions and resources that are available  

• How best to support your son/daughter throughout this year 

You will start by having have the opportunity to speak with staff from Greenhead College, Huddersfield New 

College, Kirklees College and Creative Media School on how to apply to their college and the entry 

requirements for different courses.  You will be able to collect important information for all other subjects and 

the year ahead.  Information on coping with exam stress, careers and college applications will also be provided 

on the evening.   

This will be followed by a short talk from myself in the Performance Hall, where I will communicate important 

dates, information for the year ahead and how your son/daughter can prepare for their upcoming 

examinations.   

You will then have the opportunity to ask questions from the English, maths, science and humanities 

departments. A short video for each of these will sent out prior to the event and can be accessed using a QR 

code. 

Please arrive by 4:30pm, this event is for both parents/ guardians and your child, please encourage your 

son/daughter to attend with you.  

This will be an excellent opportunity to offer guidance on how together we can support your child throughout 

Year 11 and help them to achieve their very best in their summer exams.   

We look forward to seeing you there.   

Yours sincerely,  

Miss J Donnelly 

Miss J Donnelly 
Associate Deputy Headteacher 


